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Message from the Guest Editor

Numerous research advances in the field of genetics have
increased the success of reproductive medicine. Genetics
now play an essential role in all stages of the reproductive
path, from the diagnostic approach to the choice of more
complex therapies.

The intent of the Special Issue is to encourage the
standardization of the diagnostic and operational
processes of genetic laboratories and to characterize and
discuss the use and impact of new discoveries in the field
of reproductive medicine. We invite you to take part in this
Special Issue with a scientific contribution. The
manuscripts will, as always, be subjected to examination
by specialized reviewers to guarantee their scientific
acceptability.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Genes are central to our understanding of biology, and
modern advances such as genomics and genome editing
have maintained genetics as a vibrant, diverse and
fastmoving field. There is a need for good quality, open
access journals in this area, and the Genes team aims to
provide expert manuscript handling, serious peer review,
and rapid publication across the whole discipline of
genetics. Starting in 2010, the journal is now well
established and recognised.

Why not consider Genes for your next genetics paper?
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